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Getting it right
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28™ February 2017

: Dear Parents
I am pleased to finally be able to share the report following our recent Ofsted inspection
on 25" January 2017. As you will see, the school maintains a ‘good’ grading from
Ofsted with the report stating that ‘we are committed to providing pupils with the best
education’.

This can be seen in so many ways across the school, all members of our school
community aim high to ensure success for all through exciting lessons, school trips and
extra-curricular clubs.

As a school, we are incredibly proud of what has been achieved. I would like to take
this opportunity to thank the staff and governors for their hard work, parents for your
continual support and of course, the children who work so hard and make us proud and
happy every single day.

Eeo-Schoals
Silver fward

We are committed to the continuing development of our school. As the report suggests,
our next step is to ensure that action continues to be taken, as a result of regular,
effective monitoring, to support pupils in different year groups to work at greater depth
and make the progress they are capable of in writing and mathematics.

Thank you again for your support and for all the kind words shared during our
inspection. If you have any queries or would like to discuss anything you have read in
the report, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely

\

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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